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Important Dates 

Monday 13th January    BFG Meeting 6.30pm School Hall 
Wednesday 15th January Closing date for Reception Admissions 2020 
Thursday 16

th
 January   Green Class Swimming – Wk 3 of 6 
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This Week… 

Welcome Back 

I would like to welcome you and your children back from the Christmas break and 
wish you all a Happy New Year. It has been a real pleasure to see all the children 
back with such good attitude and positive behaviors for learning. This term has many 
more exciting things happening and I am sure it will be just as successful as last 
term.  

For your information…. 

Data Collection Sheets 

We issued blank data forms for Years 1-6 in July, these forms ensure that the           

information we have for your child is correct and up to date.   

Some forms still remain outstanding even following requests. Some of those           

returned had some information missing.  A ParentMail will be sent again to those 

parents where forms have not been received or where we need further information.  

If you need any help completing forms or additional information please contact the 

school office.   

http://www.beaupreprimary.co.uk


Closing Date for Reception 2020 Applications 
 
If your child was born between 1 September 2015 and 31 August 2016 you will need to apply for a 

primary school place  in reception for September 2020. 

You must submit your application online before the deadline of 15 January 2020 and you 

will receive your  offer on 16 April 2020. 

Check you are applying to the correct council. If you are a  Cambridgeshire resident you will make 

your application through the Cambridgeshire Admissions Team, even if you want to apply for a 

school outside of Cambridgeshire. Likewise if you are a Norfolk resident you will make your appli-

cation through the Norfolk  Admissions Team even if you are applying for a Cambridgeshire school.  

Awards…. 

In 3rd place this week 

are Combines, in 2
nd

 

place Windmills and in 

1
st
 place Robots.    

Above and Beyond…  

This week’s ‘Above and Beyond’ goes to Daniel in  
Orange Class for his commitment and progress in  
reading. 
 

Flu Immunisation Programme 

Flu Immunisations were carried out in school on Thursday 9th January for those      

children whose parents had given online consent.   

The Flu Immunisation Team have provided information on ‘mop up clinics’ for those 

parents who wish their child to be immunised.  Please see attached poster, which 

shows, dates, location and information on how to book. 

Well Done  

Congratulation to Evie in Rainbow 
Class for passing level 3 in her      
swimming class. 

 

https://www.gov.uk/find-local-council


Coming Up ... 

Thursday 16th January - Raffle lunch. 

Next Thursday we will be having a special raffle lunch. All children taking a school 

meal will have the chance to win a £5 WHSmith voucher .                                             

There will be hidden stickers on the school tray/plates for those having a school 

meal.  Any child finding a sticker will win a voucher.                                                                       

There will also be a special desert for that day - a favorite - jelly and ice cream with  

sauces and toppings! 

Jewellery and PE   

We would like to issue a polite reminder regarding jewellery in PE sessions.   

Cambrideshire County Council guidelines state that; 

All watches, jewellery and cultural or religious adornments must be removed.  This 
includes earrings, studs and sleepers.  If such items cannot be removed the              
individual is not prepared in an acceptably safe way and cannot continue as is, so 
must take part in modified activity.   

As a school we do not accept responsibility for removing studs or sleepers and      
recommend that these be removed at home on PE days.  We will provide an            
envelope for those children who are able to remove their earrings themselves to store 
them. 

In the case of  recent piercing and their being unable to remove earrings, students 
will be required to make them safe by taping front and back, which may offer a     
measure of protection (e.g. from someone or from equipment such as a ball). 

The taping may be done at home for younger children or prior to the lesson for older 
students with tape provided from home.  Staff will not remove or tape earrings for  
students.  Where staff consider the taping to be unsatisfactory to permit safe          
participation, they will consider alternative involvement in the PE lesson for that      
student. 



Premier Sports 
There are still spaces on our after school clubs.  If your child wishes to attend after school clubs 
you will need to book their place online with Premier Education.    
 
If you have already registered on the Premier Education website booking will be straight forward;  

1. Visit www.premier-education.com  

2. Click on parents then book a course  

3. In location enter the schools post code (PE14 8RH) which will list all events at the school  

4. Select the course you would like to book and click ‘BOOK NOW’  

 

If you have not already registered;  

1. Visit www.premier-education.com  

2. Click on parents then book a course  

3. In location enter the schools post code (PE14 8RH) which will list all events at the school  

4. Select the course you would like to book and click ‘BOOK NOW’ 5. It will ask you to         

register (if a new customer) before completing the booking. 

Please ensure you book your child on the correct club: 

Monday   Years 5&6 Multisports 

Tuesday   Years 3&4 Multisports 

Wednesday  Years 1&2 Multisports 

Thursday   Years 3 - 6 Dance 

 

If your child can not attend a session they are booked on for any reason, please contact the 

school office before 3pm so that the class teacher and coach can be informed. 





Dates for your diary -  New events shown in bold 

Monday 13th January    BFG Meeting 6.30pm School Hall 

Wednesday 15th January  Closing date for Reception Admissions 2020 

Thursday 16th January   Green Class Swimming – Wk 3 of 6 

Thursday 23rd January   Green Class Swimming – Wk 4 of 6 

Thursday 30th January   Green Class Swimming – Wk 5 of 6 

Tuesday 4th February   Choir Trip to Young Voices at The O2  

Thursday 6th February    Green Class Swimming – Wk 6 of 6 

Friday 14th February    Last day of term 

Monday 24th February   Children return to school 

Friday 13th March     Last order date for uniform – delivery by 27th March 

Tuesday 31st March    Tempest Photography—Group Photos 9am 

Wednesday 1st April    Last day of term 

Monday 20th April     Children return to school 

Friday May 8th      Bank Holiday 

May         KS1 quizzes (SATs) - exact dates to be confirmed 

Monday 11th May - 

Thursday 14th May    KS2 SATs 

Friday 22nd May     Last day of term 

Monday 1st June     Children return to school 

Monday 8th June - 

Friday 12th June     Year 1 Phonic Tests 

Monday 8th June - 

Friday 26th June     Year 4 Time Table Checks - exact dates to be confirmed 

Monday 15th - 

Wednesday -17th June   Y5 & Y6 PGL Residential Trip 

Wednesday 17th June   NHS Vision Screening – Rainbow Class  

Monday 22nd June    CCC Reception & Y6 Height and Weight  Checks 

Friday 26th June     Last order date for uniform – delivery by 13th July 

Tuesday 7th July     DMA Year 6 Transition Days 

Wednesday 8th July    DMA Year 6 Transition Days 

Tuesday 21st July     Last day of term 

Monday 24th August    Last order date for uniform – delivery by 4th September 

 

 


